
Central will be holding its annual respect poster contest for students in grades 3 through 5 during Unity 
Week, October 21st - October 25th.  The theme of the contest follows the Mindset “We are 
Connected.” Poster paper will be made available for your child.  The posters will be displayed 
throughout the building and will serve as a visual reminder to the students to practice kindness each 
and every day, demonstrate respect for their teachers and for one another, and stand-up and help their 
classmates out.  Parents, we encourage you to allow your child’s own creativity and unique work effort 
to shine through.      

Poster requirements are as follows: 

• Posters must present creative and original artwork and ideas. 
• Posters must deliver a clear and positive message about showing respect, getting along with 

others, and following the rules of friendship.    
• Students may use a variety of media, such as watercolor, pen and ink, crayon, chalk, duck tape, 

stickers, and markers.
 
Posters will be evaluated based on the following criteria:

1. Visual Impact - Is the poster attractive, well-organized, pleasing to view, and easy to read?
2. Aim of the poster and quality of content - Does the poster cover the topic of respect and kindness?  

Is the message clear?

Posters are due by Friday, October 25th.  

There will be 3 winners from each grade level and one overall winner from the school.  Winners will be 
announced during the week of October , and will receive a special treat with the principal. Good Luck!  

As always, your efforts to assist us in creating a school environment where students 
demonstrate kindness and respect for one another is greatly appreciated!
    
Any questions, please contact Mrs. Crepeau or Mrs. Ormsbee.  

Unity Week Poster Contest 
Grades 3-5


